From: Aimee WCrollerskate

Sent: Sunday, October 29, 2023 3:55 PM

To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>; Patrice Olds
<polds@cityofsanmateo.org>

Subject: NO to the new 2040 General Plan Update. The voters have already spoken.

Dear Dear Members of the San Mateo City Council,

Rather than focusing on other pressing community matters, | find myself repeatedly writing this council
about efforts to undermine the will of the people regarding the settled vote on Measure Y.

This marks the THIRD occasion on which | have brought this matter to your attention.

We ALL want increased availability of affordable housing in our area. However, historically there has
been a noticeable absence of accountability for previous developers who have been given a ticket to the
city but failed to meet the needs of our community. The electorate has made it clear that they are
unwilling to embark on this path again without the requisite safeguards and considerations in place.
We're also extremely concerned that there is NO plan to ensure that our infrastructure can
accommodate these plans.

All in all, city staff have fallen short in providing critical and necessary assurances on these matters,
while eroding the trust of many of its constituents in the process.

| ask again that the City Council honor the will of the voters as expressed through Measure Y, and to
reject the proposed New 2040 General Plan Update and any future proposals that seek to circumvent
the provisions outlined in Measure Y.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Aimee Stevland, resident

San Mateo, 94403





